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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00640/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:30 AM on 18 May 2018 from Mrs Liz Ridley.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Tyne Hill Barn Tyne Hill Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5AD 

	Proposal:
	The formation of a new private driveway from Sibford Road using an existing access to serve a residential property. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Liz Ridley

	Email:
	

	Address:
	26 Bloxham road, Banbury Ox169jn



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We own the first third, approximately of the existing driveway from the B4035 to Tynehill Barn.
The proposal for a new driveway would seem to us perfectly reasonable and sensible.
The gradient and aspect would be in symmetry with other properties along the Sibford Road and in our opinion, is unlikely to have a negative impact on our land or neighbouring properties. Nick and Liz Ridley
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